Good Neighbors Report

To: PS&L Committee

From: Attorney Nhu H. Arn

RE: C and K Enterprises, dba/Sausage Kitchen, Chris Miller
Meeting date: Monday, August 1 2022

PS&L agenda date:  Monday, August 8, 2022

Departments: Attorney, Building, Health, and City Development

License(s) requested: Class “B” (beer)

Topics Discussed:

e Change of ownership. Christopher Miller is taking over his family business from his
father. He has worked at the restaurant for the last 25 years and has had experience
serving alcohol at the establishment. He indicates that he is not making any changes to
the business operation, other than the slightly extended hours.

e Brief overview of licensee responsibilities. Mr. Miller has never held a retail license and
will have to take the responsible beverages server training course. Attorney Arn
provided a brief overview of the local rules and regulations as it relates to the
establishment.

e New occupancy permit needed. Mr. Miller has yet to apply for and obtain an occupancy
permit for the building in his name.

e Police department issues. Sgt. Ortiz will highlight police issues, if any, associated with
the premises at the committee meeting.

Overall summary:

Sausage Kitchen is a family owned restaurant with breakfast and lunch hours. They will
provide only beer to their customers. Although there is an official change in ownership
at this time, Mr. Miller has been operating the business for quite some time with his
father. Given the lack of issues associated with the sale of alcohol at this premises, staff
does not have any major concerns regarding the license application.



